
COUNCIL MEETINGS
(Council Chambers, Leongatha) 
Wednesday 19 October, 2.00pm
Dates are also listed on Council’s 
website at:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
meeting-dates
If you cannot attend the ‘open’ 
component of the Council Meeting 
in person, you can access a live 
stream through Council’s website: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
live
Council conduct its Meetings 
according to COVID Safe Plan 
requirements.
Please contact the Governance 
Team for questions about Council 
Meetings

BARRY SHEENE RIDE 
The Barry Sheene Ride commences on 
Thursday, 13 October, which may cause 
delays.
The ride comes through Leongatha on 
its way to the track, which should be 
between 11.15am and 12.30pm.
For more information on the ride, please 
visit: https://www.motogp.com.au/
event/barry-sheene-tribute-ride 

CONTACT US 
9 Smith Street, Leongatha 
03 5662 9200 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

REQUEST FOR TENDERS
RFT/339 – Construction of Skate Park, 
Venus Bay
Tenders close 2pm AEST on Tuesday 1 
November 2022.
Tenders close 2pm AEST on Tuesday 
11 October. Documentation is available 
from Council’s e-Tendering Portal: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
tenders
SOUND OF YOUR TOWN WITH  
MAMA KIN SPENDER
Tickets are still available for the ARIA-
nominated Mama Kin and her newly 
formed local choir, the Six Week Singers
Friday 28 October 2022 7.00-9.00pm  
Memorial Hall Leongatha 
https://www.trybooking.com/CCXGF

Are You Grant Ready? Australia Day Awards
SOUTH GIPPSLAND SHIRE COUNCIL

The 2023 South Gippsland Australia Day Awards are now open. 
This year there are three award categories:
• Citizen of the Year
• Young Citizen of the Year
• Community Event of the Year
Nominees in all categories will be celebrated at an Australia 
Day Awards event at 6.30pm on Wednesday 18 January, 2023 
at the Meeniyan Town Hall.
Nominations can be submitted at:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au 
Nominations close 7 November 2022.

Thinking of applying for a grant but 
need some knowledge?  
This workshop might be just what 
you are looking for!
There are many grants available to 
not-for-profit organisations, however, 
the process of applying can be 
both time consuming and resource 
intensive.

During this workshop you will learn 
how to understand grants and why 
organisations give them out, plus 
some great tips to know how to 
identify available opportunities and 
what these organisations look for.

Wednesday 9 November 2022
5:30pm – 8:00pm
South Gippsland Shire Council 
Chambers Michael Place, Leongatha
This workshop is free and a light 
dinner will be provided to those 
attending.
Register here:
https://www.eventbrite.com.au/ 
e/433215989687 
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